
 

Date: 6 June 2024  

 
 
 
 

Mount St Intersection Works  
 

Dear Resident/Business Owner,  
   

Shamrock Developments International Pty Ltd has been contracted to carry out road and 
footpath restoration works for Council. Details are provided below. 
 

 Street   Mount St, North Sydney      
 Location  intersection of Walker St (refer overleaf) 
 Date   Saturday 8 and Saturday 22 June 2024 (Weather Permitting) 
 Working Hours 8am-5pm 

 

The work will involve the restoration of the road intersection and granite footpath at the 
intersection of Mount St and Walker St.  
 
Parking within the vicinity of the work site will be unavailable during the works. 
Residents/Business Owners are requested to move all vehicles from the area indicated 
by barricades and special work zone signs by 6am on Friday 7 June. No vehicles shall be 
permitted to park in this area during the works. Failure to comply with this request will only 
delay the completion of the works and prolong the loss of parking spaces.  
 
 

All effort will be made to minimise disruption and complete the works as quickly and safely 
as possible.  Council appreciates your cooperation and patience. 
 
If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Shamrock 
Developments International on 0430 592 240. Alternatively, you can contact Council’s 
Engineering Project Manager, Ashraf Doureihi, on 0421 020 129 or 
ashraf.doureihi@northsydney.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 

NORTH SYDNEY COUNCIL



 

 

LOCALITY MAP 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Photo 1 – restoration of trench  Photo 2 – restoration of granite footpath 
     across Mount St       

 


